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Repair work on N Laura Street to take place later this week  
 
 

Ridgway, CO – On Thursday, April 24th, the Ridgway 
Public Works Department will begin repair work on 
a segment of N Laura Street located between 
Sherman Street and Clinton Street. 
 
This block will be closed to thru traffic and the 
project is expected to take two days to complete. 
Motorists are asked to exercise extreme caution 
when driving in the area and to use the designated 
detour routes.  
 
For questions regarding this work, please call 970-626-5308. The Town of Ridgway greatly 
appreciates everyone’s patience and cooperation as we complete this work. 
 

# # # 


